
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
18.01.18 

9:10am Reception lead 
worship – all welcome 

Thursday 
01.02.18 

9:10am Year 4 lead 
worship – all welcome 
 

Tuesday 
06.02.18 

Year 4’s to 
Scremerston for 
Kielder cluster 
 

Wednesday 
07.02.18 

Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
08.02.18 

Parent consultations 
1-6pm 

Friday 
09.02.18 

3pm School closes for 
half-term 

Monday 
19.02.18 

School re-opens 
8:45am –Nursery 
8:55am Main school 
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                                         Our statement to live by this week is… 
                                        I think before I make choices   
                                      that affect  my health                                                  
 
 
CAFOD Thanks 
Thank you for all of your kind donations to CAFOD during the Advent 
‘Gifts’ appeal.  We are very pleased to tell you that we raised £66.36 
and were able to buy a pig!! The income raised from breeding and 
selling pigs can help families send their children to school. 
 
Parent Consultations 
Please make an appointment with your child/rens class teacher for the 
parent consultations on Thursday 8th February.  We have decided to 
make the consultations earlier than usual so that you are made aware 
of how your child’s progressing and how to help your child achieve their 
best earlier in the year so that any adjustments can be made in good 
time. 
 
Well done to our  
Christmas reading 
challenge  
superheroes!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Winter weather 
Please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat, gloves, etc. as we’re 
experiencing cold weather and children will be outside at break times 
and for some lessons.  Outside break can be up to 45 minutes at 
lunchtime.  We do ask that everything is NAMED!!! 
 
Safety 
Your child’s safety is our priority – one way we keep your child safe is 
to ask parents/carers to come over to the class teachers at the end of 
the day so that we ensure your child is dismissed to the right person.  
Please do not wait on the path as it is very busy and teachers and 
teaching assistants have expressed concerns about some children 
running off and not letting a member of staff know they have gone. 
 
Reception Liturgy 
Reception will be leading worship tomorrow morning, all are welcome 
to attend but we especially invite families of children in reception to join 
us. 
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Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Attendance 9-12 Jan 2018 
 

Whole school 97.8% 
Reception 100% 
Year 1 95.8%       Year 2 97.3% 
Year 3 100%        Year 4 95.8% 

Well done R & Y3!!! 

 

 

 
Please like our page and 

share our latest post – our 
school poster!!! 

 
 

50 Club winners 
December 2017 

1st – No.46      L Moffat 
2nd – No.5       N. Burgon 

3rd – No.30      S. Graham 

 

http://www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland

